
APPENDIX 1 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lee, Karen (City of Lincoln Council) 
Sent: 28 November 2016 22:11 
To: Wheater, Carolyn (City of Lincoln Council) <Carolyn.Wheater@lincoln.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ellis, Geoff (City of Lincoln Council) <Geoff.Ellis@lincoln.gov.uk>; Metcalfe, 
Richard (City of Lincoln Council) <Richard.Metcalfe@lincoln.gov.uk> 
Subject: Complaint 
 
Dear Carolyn, 
 
Further to our telephone conversation this morning I am contacting you to request 
that you conduct an investigation into the events immediately following the meeting 
of Community Leadership Scrutiny Committee on 22nd November.  
 
I refer specifically to the conduct of Cllr Strengiel. I have received a number of 
comments of concern from fellow Councillors and have therefore decided that I 
would like this to be investigated to establish if there was a breach of the Code of 
Conduct. 
 
I have copied both Cllr Ellis as Chair of Ethics and Engagement and Cllr Metcalfe as 
Council Leader into this email for their information. 
 
Regards 
Cllr Lee 


